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April 26, 2012 
 
          
 
Anne Edmunds 
4893 Hillvale Ave N 
Oakdale MN 55128 
 
VIA EMAIL: ACEdmundsRealty@comcast.net or ACEdmunds@gmail.com 
     
Re: Appeal for property at 533 Bay Street  
 
Dear Ms. Edmunds: 
 
This is to confirm that on April 24, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny the appeal but will waive 
the vacant building fee for 90 days.  You will need to apply for a code compliance inspection.  
You had requested a copy of the minutes from the hearing.  I will send the minutes when it’s 
available. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled on Wednesday, May 16, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to appeal further. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Sean Westenhofer (email) 
 Matt Dornfeld (email) 
 Rich Singerhouse (email) 
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